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For additional information contact 
our project information line at 
510.476.3900 or email us at 
bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov. 

San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District

Trees and shrubs in the areas highlighted in red will be removed to make 
way for construction of the BART Warm Springs Extension Fremont Central 
Park Subway. 
 

Tree and shrub removal will begin in mid-September and last approximately 
two months. Trees will be replaced by the end of project construction.  


